
PROPOSAL TO INCORPORATE MATERIAL BY REFERENCE IN THE 
PROPOSED QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT PLAN (STAGE 1) 
 
Queenstown Lakes District Council is proposing to incorporate a range of material  by reference 
in the Proposed District Plan (stage 1), pursuant to Clause 34(2)(c) of the First Schedule to the 
Resource Management Act 1991.  
 
 

Where to view and / or purchase the material incorporated by reference 
 
The material to be incorporated by reference is available online at www.qldc.govt.nz/proposed-
district-plan and during working hours (8.30am – 5pm) until October 23 2015, at the locations 
below.     
 
Council documents are available for purchase at the locations below, however National 
Standards can only be purchased through the relevant authorities.   
 
Council Offices: 

 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown 

 74 Shotover Street, Queenstown, 

 Wanaka Service Centre, 47 Ardmore Street, Wanaka 
 

A copy of the material can be purchased from the Council offices at 74 Shotover Street, call 03 

441 0499 if you wish to purchase a copy. 

Submissions  
 
The Council invites any person to make comments on the proposed material incorporated by 
reference by way of a submission on the Proposed District Plan. 
 
Options for making a submission are:  
 

 Online: www.qldc.govt.nz/proposed-district-plan  

 Post:  Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348, 
Attention: Proposed District Plan Submission 

 Email:  services@qldc.govt.nz (subject line: Proposed District Plan Submission) 
 
If you decide not to make a submission using our online form, please be aware that written 
submissions must be on Form 5 as prescribed by the Resource Management Act 1991.  Your 
submission must state whether or not you wish to speak to your submission at a hearing.  This 
form is available from the locations listed above.   
 
The closing date for submissions is Friday 23 October 2015.  
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